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Our topics for this 
half-term are  

stories, numbers, 
and letters

Diary dates:

Parents Evening!
 

We’re offering a chance 
for parents to come to 
the nursery on Tuesday 
17th March to chat about 
their child’s progress and 
talk about their Learning 
Journey. We will have 
15 minute appointments 
between 7-9 pm; list by 
the signing-in sheet. No 
children please!  If you 
cannot attend then, please 
see your child’s key worker 
during nursery hours. 

Learning JourneysLearning Journeys
 

You are welcome to look 
at your child’s Learning 
Journey at any time, just 
ask their Key Worker.

NUTS!
Please remember it is 
essential that nobody 
brings any nut product into 
the nursery.

Healthy Eating
 

We encourage children to 
try fresh fruit/vegetables 
each day - please remember 
to put some in your child’s 
lunch box for snack time. 

Interests Table
We would like to encourage 
your children to find 
something to bring in each 
week that is relevant to 
our topic of the week. 
Something from the story? 
Look for a number around 
the house (cereal box, 
newspaper, tickets, etc)? 

Jewellery
 

Please do not let your 
children wear jewellery to 
the nursery - it can be a 
danger and will get lost! 
(you can see our policy 
online).

 

Teaspoon Amnesty!
 

We provide teaspoons for 
your children at snack and 
lunch times - if you are 
missing some from from 
your child’s lunch box 
please check our growing 
collection of teaspoons! 

Nursery will 
be Closed on 
Thursday 5th 

March for voting 

February 24th 
Mr Wolf’s Pancakes, 6,

Pp 

March 2nd
Dentist stories, 7,

Tt

March 9th 
Spider stories, 8, 

Ss

March 16th 
Five Minutes’ Peace, 9, 

Aa

March 23rd  
Easter stories, 10, 

Ii

March 30th  
Easter stories 11, 

Nn

Spring Term ends 
2nd April

Summer Term starts 
Tuesday 21st April. 
Half-Term Holiday 
25th May, back on 

1st June. 
Summer Term ends 
Thursday 16th July. 
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